
 

All Visa Applicants 

 

NOTICE 

 

Due to the large number of Student Visa applications for the April session, the Embassy 

of Japan has introduced “TOKEN SYSTEM” for visa application, effective from March 18, 

2014.This system requires all the visa applicants to pick up the “TOKEN” at the main gate of 

this Embassy before application. Only 200 TOKENs will be distributed each day (Tuesday - 

Friday). 

Student visa applicants are required to come by themselves for visa application. In case 

applicants cannot come by themselves, someone on their behalf can apply on one –to–one basis. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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